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19 October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

Choir - Forthcoming Events and Information 

 

Choir Club will continue for the existing choir members after half term, straight after school, from 

Tuesday 14 November and the last session will be 5 December 2023.  This will give us plenty of 

opportunity to get ready for some exciting events that are booked for December, where we will be 

able to support and be an active part of our local community.  For all events please can you ensure 

the children are in correct school uniform, apart from the PTA Christmas Fair, where home clothes 

with a Christmas jumper will be needed. 

 

 

Date and Time Event/Venue Travel Arrangements 

 

2 December 2023 

5.00pm – 5.15pm 

 

Epsom Social, Derby Square 

Christmas light switch 

on/laser show for Epsom 

Square 

 

Parents/Carers please bring 

your child at 4.45pm and 

take them home again. 

3 December 2018 

Singing at 11.30am and 

12.30pm in the school hall 

PTA Christmas Fair 

 

Parents/Carers please bring 

your child and take them 

home again.  

 

6 December 2023 

10.30am -11.00am 

 

Ashley Centre Children will be walked from 

school and back again by 

staff. 

 

12 December 2023 

11.00am -11.30am 

 

Ashley Centre Children will be walked from 

school and back again by 

staff. 

 

 

Please could you inform me if your child is not available to sing at an event, detailed in the table 

above, as this will assist with the event planning.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Rutherford 

Music Coach 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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